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Description

All SLAARC Club Members,

Due to the current Coronavirus situation, there will be NO Saturday Morning Breakfast at Lil’ Chef in
Brighton for the foreseeable future. I have contacted the Lil’ Chef and notified them that we would not
be attending for now, and that I will notify them when we will resume our Saturday Morning Breakfasts.

Steve, N8AR will be posting a notice of this decision on the Repeater for everyone to hear as well.

Everyone keep safe and healthy during this time.

73,

Mike Sharpe – W8XH

SLAARC President
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